
This weekend many junior leagues are 
adopting the FA’s ‘Silent Weekend’. 
After careful consideration The 
Herefordshire Junior League felt that 
in the interests of supporting our 
young players we would all be better 
server by a weekend of pure 
unadulterated encouragement. So 
‘yes’ to cheering a goal, a great shot, a 
skilful pass or a tip over the bar. But a 
definite ‘no’ to telling the ref what you 
think or trying to make your voice 
heard over the coaches. 

This weekend many junior leagues are adopting the FA’s ‘Silent Weekend’,  all 
about creating a positive atmosphere for young players (and refs). But we’d like 
your support for a Herefordshire variation on the FA theme. Instead of silencing 
spectators we would instead like to focus on your 100% encouragement which 
we know players love. So ‘yes’ to cheering a goal, a great shot, a skilful pass, a 
tip over the bar or the ref playing a good advantage. But a definite ‘no’ to telling 
the ref what you think or trying to make your voice heard over the coaches. 

You may well do this already in which case show the lead. But join us in a 
weekend of ONLY POSITIVE. You never know, it may just catch on!

ONLY POSITIVE!
Weekend of February 25th & 26th

www.hjfl.co.uk Share your pics of Only Positive spectators at your game    #onlypositiveherefordshire
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